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THE NEWSLETTER OF QUAKER MEMORIAL PRESBYTERIAN 



A Word From Our Pastor
Grace & Peace to You my Friends,
The year is drawing to a close…we have entered the season of light and anticipation as we await again
the coming of the Christ Child. This is the time of year when we dust off old traditions and embrace them
with a sense of new and holy. Our Advent theme of Wonder is a reminder that even for the most cynical
amongst us candles, carols, presents and holiday greetings have a way of bringing joy and wonder to our
hearts. I want to thank everyone for our remarkable response to the Angel Tree this year…all of the angels
flew out of here in record time and we ask that they all return by December 17. If you were unable to
select an angel this year, consider increasing your Joy Gift offering that will be collected on December
15th at the Candlelight service or giving directly to one of our mission partners in the Greater Lynchburg
area. If you need a list of our mission partners, please contact the office. 

As this is the final newsletter of the year, I was reflecting on all that Quaker did this past year…it is
remarkable all the ways this congregation continues to love one another and to serve our neighbors. We
packed over 10,000 meals for Rise Against Hunger. We welcomed one another to the Welcome Table
each month singing old familiar songs and eating good food. We filled soup pots for Souper Bowl of
Caring.  We added The Summit Assisted Living to our monthly communion services. We hosted Interfaith
Outreach’s Krispy Kreme Fundraiser sale and our building smelt like hot fresh donuts for a week! We
welcomed children to our annual Easter Egg Hunt, We “Paused” during the Lenten season to prepare our
hearts for the Holy Season. We hosted our first South River Meeting House partner event with a lecture on
the Final Words of Sarah Lynch Terrell and a new brochure box was erected by the Meeting House. Our
Earth Day Celebration was a little soggy as we planted a new Oak Tree in the cemetery. We doubled our
numbers at Music and Arts Camp. Youth and Adults traveled to conferences at Montreat and Massanetta
Springs. We hosted our 3rd Block Party. Even with drought conditions our garden still produced crops that
fed our hungry neighbors. We installed a new AED device and trained our members how to use it. We had
a fabulous group pack bags at Parkview Mission. We generously raised funds for Montreat and others
who suffered in the path of Hurricane Helene. We packed over 25 clean up buckets to go to hurricane
relief. A wonderful group of QMPC members and new friends toured Scotland together. We collected
snack foods for Food for Thought by the ton. We welcomed new members. We baptized babies. We cared
for families who experienced loss and grief. We worshipped, we studied, we shared communion, we ate
wonderful meals, had lovely conversations over a variety of libations and we served our neighbors. My
friends, the Spirit is alive and well at Quaker  and we have much to give thanks for! 

Finally, please hold one another gently in this season of light and longing…I hope that many will join us for
our Longest Night Service on December 17 at 6:00pm in the Sanctuary. 
 

Love & Light
Anghaarad 





This month Lunch Bunch will head to Isabella’s Italian Trattoria at 4925 Boonsboro Road.
Join us on Wednesday, December 18 at 12 noon. Please notice the change in meeting time
for this month. We will need to give a final head count to the restaurant by Monday,
December 16 so please RSVP to Sara by text, call 434-941-3349 or email her at
buzzandsara@gmail.com.

 Coffee with the Pastor
Join Anghaarad for coffee at The Bagel & I at 20584 Timberlake Road on
Monday, December 16 from 10 am-Noon. Come for a Cup of Joe, tea or even
breakfast and great conversation…this is a wonderfully relaxing time for all
members of Quaker and friends.  

Communion at The Summit Assisted Living, Bentley Commons 
& Willow Ridge 

Each month Quaker delivers communion to our neighbors at The Summit (2nd Tuesday at
10am), Bentley Commons (2nd Tuesday at 6pm) and Willow Ridge formally Valley View (3rd
Thursday at 3:00pm). The residents at thes homes truly enjoy having folks visit with them
during these short worship services. If you would like to join us, please let one of the
pastors or the office know that you are coming. 



Stewardship Pledges
We still have a few outstanding pledge cards…please return your pledge card to the church office as
soon as possible to help the Finance Team budget for next year. 

Youth Summer Conferences
We hope that all of our youth will take advantage of Youth Summer Conferences at Massanetta
Springs and Montreat…for youth who are planning to attend in 2025 we are asking that a $100
deposit or deposit IOU be turned in ASAP, we will register for these trips in December! 

Office Closed for Christmas December 25 and 26

Anghaarad will be leading a study on prayer
for Women using the book Help, Thanks, Wow
by Anne LaMott. Women of all ages are invited
to participate in this study group that will
meet in the library. We have purchased a
handful of copies of the book & are available
for $10 in the church office. If you are
interested in being a part of the group but
can’t attend the next gathering, please let
Anghaarad know your availability. 



Join us this season of Advent as we Wonder at the miracle of the Christmas story once again…the
songs, the story, the rituals are familiar but every year it is still a wonder to our hearts.

Worship at 10:00am each Sunday
Welcome Table, December 13 at 6:30pm 

Candlelight on December 15th at 5pm
Christmas Eve Candlelight and Communion on December 24 at 5pm





Property Committee News

The Property Committee has been busy with the following projects:
• Contracted with Dean Dykeman of Arboristry to complete Phase 1 of the tree work
• Voted to clean carpet and replace light fixtures in the Youth Room.
• Received quote from Stanley Steemer to clean the library & Youth Room carpets.
• No Worker Bee projects for November & December

Did you know that we have medical equipment available to borrow? Down in the H/VAC room, you’ll
find:

•  2 bedside potty chairs   •  1 shower chair   •  1 shower bench    •  3 rollator walkers
•  3 regular walkers

When you borrow any of these items, please be sure to return them to the H/VAC room so that they are
easily located for others to use. The H/VAC room is located in the old wing downstairs, past the
Children’s Choir room, turn right at the EXIT sign, walk down the hallway to the last door on the left.

News From the Comfort Group

In October, the Comfort Support Group took two day trips. The first one was to Yogaville in Buckingham
County. We joined another small group and went on a tour. We saw the farm where they grow all the food
that they eat their and it’s all organic. We saw a gorgeous view of the James River from a high spot of
Yogaville’s 800 acres. So many trees and the peace and quiet was inspiring to the soul. We toured the Ashram
where all religions were honored.
Artifacts and Prayers we on display. It was amazing how familiar the prayers from the various traditions
sounded. For example, a prayer of Native Americans goes something like this: We do not walk alone. Great
Spirit walks beside us. Know this and be grateful.
The second day trip was an Abbott Bus Company tour to ride the train the Blue Ridge Flyer from Staunton to
Ivy, VA. While riding the rails we had dinner and lots of great conversation. The three of us in the Comfort
Group who were on this trip sat at a table for four. The other traveler at our table was a resident of
Appomattox County. We learned that we all had people we knew in common with each other. At the end of
the trip we had a new friend.
The Comfort Group has the purpose of having a safe place to talk and support each other. We will also
probably go. on other day trips. We welcome others to join the group if there’s a need for safe place to talk
and feel supported. Contact Peggy Deyerle if you would like to know more. (434-258-1256 or
mrsdeyerle@gmail.com)
ews from the Confort Group



EARTH CARE SPOTLIGHT: 
The white, porous styrofoam used in food containers, coffee cups, and package cushioning is technically
expanded polystyrene foam. Churches often throw away a lot of these containers, especially coffee cups.

What’s the problem?
 • Styrofoam is not biodegradable and takes up to 500 years to decompose.
 • Styrofoam products break into small fragments that pollute our land and waterways. Fish and land animals
mistakenly eat them and fall ill or die as aresult.
 • Heated containers can release toxic chemicals into food, and sunlight can heat them enough to leach
chemicals into the environment.

What are some alternatives?
 • Bring your own reusable cups, containers, and utensils from home.
 • At church events, use “real” cups, dishes, and utensils that can be put in the dishwasher. Take home
leftovers in other types of containers.
 • Use disposable paper products, especially coated ones that resist moisture. Paper is eco-friendly and will
biodegrade when placed in landfills. If clean, it can also be recycled.
 • Look for biodegradable products made from corn or derived from sugar cane processing.
 Many recycling centers will not accept styrofoam products.
 

Earth Care News

The Earth Care Committee is seeking new members! As an Earth Care Congregation, we complete projects
and activities in the fields of worship, education, facilities, and outreach. If you are interested in becoming
more involved in being stewards of God’s earth, join us on Sunday, December 8, at 5:00pm in the library. If
you have any questions, contact Julia Bryan or Jill Wood.



More Ways to Recycle

Need to find some room for the new electronics you’re planning on getting for Christmas? Take all of
your old computers/electronics to Staples for recycling. Check out the list of items you can recycle
and you get store credit, too!





Just a reminder that we now offer electronic giving. You can give simply by scaning the QR code to
the side or go to our website www.qmpc.org and click the GIVE NOW button at the top of the page
to be taken to our secure site. There is a small fee involved and you will have the option to cover
that fee when you give.

Online Giving Available

NOVEMBER MEMORIALS & GIFTS

Church Financial Report 

In Memory of Ginny Kerr 

Carolyn & Bob Eubank
Fran  & Kent Ford

Evelyn Glass
Maureen & Bob Lockridge, Jr. 

Nancy Mize
Terri Nguyen

Mrs. Jessie M. Reach
 Randy Sayre

Gail & David Stokes
Phyllis Webb

Nancy Wellons
Carolyn & Reuben Womack

In Memory of Colin Mize 
(to benefit the Youth Scholarship Fund)

 Nancy Mize 

In Honor of Hunter Evans

The Foster Foundation




